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I SUPPORT HB 3103. 

 

The mismanagement of the forest industry has caused thousands of jobs lost. The 

timber industry has dwindled away  with no sustainable levels of projection. Under 

President Trump,  construction will pickup and for Governor Kotek to meet her 

affordable housing goals, we need a solid harvesting plan that gives timber 

owners confidence in what those harvest levels will be moving forward. 


